
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  
Central Nautical Management  

 
 
Announcement No. 06/2025      IJmuiden, 15 January 2025  
 
 
 
Subject: Works on the NDSM Pier 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master, announces the following: 

Period from 13 January to 1 August 2025. 
 
For the purpose of repairing concrete on the underside of the NDSM pier, a work area (see appendix 
1) has been established on the northwest side of the NDSM pier. 
 
Working hours: 
During this period, the work will be carried out on working days from 07:00 to 20:00.   
 
Consequences for shipping:  
It is forbidden to cause annoying water movement near the NDSM pier.  
This prohibition is indicated by the sign A9 BPR (Article 6.20, paragraph 1 e) 
 
Should you have any questions about this Announcement, please contact the Duty Operations 
Manager at the following telephone number: +31 205 234 692.  
 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) 
Harbour Master,  
 
 

 
 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Appendix 1: Location work area 
 

 

 


